
 
 
 
Starr Library is a fine-free library. This means that items checked out at Starr, whether from our 
own collection, or from another library, do not accrue overdue fines if not returned by the due 
date. If an item is lost or damaged, the borrower is responsible for the cost of replacement.  
 
If a patron borrows an item from another library, and returns it late to Starr, fines will accrue, 
based on the lending library’s policies. If you have any questions, please ask at our Circulation 
Desk.  
 
 


